Nottingham West PTO 
January 8th, 2014
Co-Presidents – Jennifer Nangle & Barbara Hayes
Treasurer – Karen Provencher    Secretary – Suzanne Dozois

· Treasurer Report

· Spirit Wear orders were all delivered and was once again a success with only one sizing concern that was addressed.

· Able to help HOT? They are still in need of the following and have received this request:  “Our team really needs someone to copy A-Z resources, organize existing books into units, and disburse some copied worksheets to our 4th grade team.  We are in need of someone copying books and worksheets weekly.  The organization of books into units can be done on a weekly or monthly basis.  This job would pretty much be on-going because we will need books right through June.  The day and time is really flexible.  The person would need to print the materials from the computer lab and copy and assemble them for distribution.”

· Hospitality provided a Holiday Breakfast on the final day of school prior to break to thank all NWES staff for their dedication to our children and to wish them all a happy holiday!

· Holiday Shop was once again a great success! Suggestions on tweaking it for next year? Suggestions are greatly welcomed.

· Holiday Family Event- Thank you to all of the NWES staff, parent volunteers, and student volunteers from Alvrine. We knew that this evening was a success when staff and families were still milling about enjoying themselves a ½ hour after it should have ended! 

· Book Fair- Thank you to Christine Grivas and all of the volunteers that made this event a success!

· Bingo Night- Being held on January 17th. We will providing bingo options in 3 ways: free admission cards, $10 package for admission, 2 waters, and 4 slices of pizza and $20 package for admission, 2 waters, 8 slices of pizza. A bake sale will also be open during the event. We will be in need of bakers for this event. If you are willing to bake and item please fill out the baking sheet.

· Little Caesar’s Fundraiser? Just in time for Super Bowl Sunday!

· February will be our Barn Yard Valentine Dance. This will be a free RSVP event for NWES families. Forms will go out in January- please watch your teacher boxes and student folders. A concession stand with waters and baked goods will be available during the event. Bakers will be needed for this event as well if interested.


Our next meeting will be held on February 5th at 7pm in the library.

